SC 267 Attachment 267-6

## Fresh Air Campus Challenge Committee Report for Staff Council Meeting #267 December 2015

Brad Krick, Representative Sue Mitchell, Alternate

f

FACC met on November 12. The group is scheduled to meet again on December 10.

The committee discussed a request from the American Lung Association to perform environmental scans to help gauge the before/after effect of the tobacco ban. These scans would take the form of a committee member walking around their area on campus and taking note of the number of smokers. The committee discussed the need for quantitative vs qualitative surveys, the specific goals for the survey, and whether or not these surveys would satisfy a need for us. The conversation moved to other methods of survey tobaccongers on campus, including studenf eelf-repor lling during voting, or some other anonymous polling method.

egularly after

our last scheduled meeting in December and after the policy goes live. We will pick up the conversation at our next meeting.